
April 27, 2016 
 
There were only 16 members at the last meeting in April. And it was a Board Meeting night. 
Anyway, Prez Don had Jerry Assenmacher led us in "GBA", and then 1st VP Linda gave the 
evening's blessing. 
There were three cards being passed around.  A get well card for Bob "Zeke" Zimmerman, who 
is recovering from Hip surgery.  The other two cards were condolence cards, for the families of 
Ray Campbell and Bill  Klingel, former members who recently passed away.  There were plenty 
of Ray Campbell stories at my table. Ray Scorboria gave some "Happy/Sad" dollars for the 
members who have passed on.  Al got fined by his nemesis Dr. Goerke, for mis-using medical 
terms. Al was also fined for answering his phone during the meeting. Tom Gillespie is looking 
forward to this weekend, as he will be babysitting grand babies .  
Renea ponied up $5.00 for her birthday song, which we sang silently.  Pat Abbott said that the 
Gull Lake Golf outting is this weekend.  Hope the weather is good for the 14 linksters scheduled 
to tee off. 
Mike Marxer got up and spoke about Bob Kuhlman's WW II service in the U.S. Army Air Corp. 
flying P-51s. 
Speaker for the evening was George Samson from World Medical Relief.  He spoke about the 
work they do around the world and how they collect surplus medical supplies from Hospitals.  
The Past Presidents meeting was held last night @ Vic Martin's house.  I'm sure we will get the 
411 at next week's meeting, about the decisions the conclave made yesterday. 
Saturday-April 30th-Prayer Breakfast 
Wednesday-May 4th-Reagan Ford-Candidate for Dearborn City Council 
Wednesday-May 11th-Author  
Wednesday-May 18th-Fordson Key Clubbers- talk about their trip to Costa Rica 
Wednesday-May 23rd-Brain Trauma 
MONDAY-May 30th-MEMORIAL DAY PARADE-Please sign-up.   
Wednesday-June 1-Cook-out @ Frank Purrington's house-Video on "Camp Dearborn-1950s,60s, 
&70s" 
 
"Let that be a lesson to you", 
P.N.Guin 
 


